
 

Press Release  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

 
Minnesota Veterans 4 Veterans Trust Fund ( V4V ) approved  a grant  for $15,000.00 to 
assist Minnesota Veterans and their families. 
 

At the July 2015  Minnesota Veterans 4 Veterans Trust Fund monthly meeting,  a grant for  

$15000.00  was awarded to the Minnesota Military Family Foundation  (MMFF) approved by 

the eight member Board of Directors to support their mission to support veterans programs 

within the State of Minnesota.  The Minnesota Military Family Foundations mission is  to 

financially support deployed Minnesota military personnel, their spouses and children with 

grants during times of extraordinary financial hardship. Young service members seem to get 

into financial trouble when unexpected emergencies happen the MMFF strives to help with 

them so that they can focus on the mission knowing that they have taken care of their 

families. 

 

The Minnesota Veterans 4 Veterans ( V4V )  Trust Fund is a 501c(19) non-profit organization 

established as the result of the 2006 sale of Lake Minnetonka Big Island Disabled Veterans 

Camp. The non-profit organization has eight board members, two veterans each who are 

appointed by the DAV, VFW, MOPH, and American Legion. The board oversees the funds 

from the sale of the island to the City of Orono and has a grant application process on their 

website. Grants are made to organizations serving MN veterans in a way that conforms to the 

criteria the V4V has documented online at their website.....Website:   mnv4v.org 
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